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Article 6

1. States Parties shall ensure that a child shall not be separated from
his ôr her parents against their will, except when comaetenc authorities
subject to judicial review deteraine, in accordance with applicable law
and procedures, that such separation is necessary for the best interests
of the child. Such determination may be necessary in a particular case
such as one involving abuse or neglect of the child by the parents, or one
:-here the parents are living separately and a decision must be made as to
the child's place of residence.

2. In any proceedings pursuant to paragraph 1, all interested parties
shall be 3iven an opportunity to participate in the proc_edi^.gs and malce
their views known.

3. States Parties shall respect the right of the child who is separated
from one or both parents to maintain personal relations and direct contact
with both parents on a regular basis, except if it is contrary to the
child's best interests.

4. Mnere such seaaration results from any action initiated by a State
Party, such as the detention, iaarisonment, exile, deportatiôn or deats
(including death arising from any cause while the person is in the custody
of the State) of one or both parents of the child, that State Partq shall,
upon request, provide the parents,'the child or, if appropriate, another
member of the family with the essential information concerning the

whereabouts of the absent member(s) of the family unless the provision of

3t^$t25f3^^$ns!'.^d:$gt4é=qRS$i^Itjâttcâe"sûçm issiôa ooftsuch alrequest
shall of itself entail no adverse conseauences for the person(s) concerned.

Article 6 bis

1. In accordance with the obligation of States Parties under article 6,
paragrapn 1, applications by a child or his or her parents to enter or

leave a State Party for the purpose of family reunification shall be deal:
with by States ?arties in a positive, humane and expeditious manner.
States Parties shall further ensure that the submission of such a request
shall entai' no adverse consequences for the applicants and for the
members of their family.

2. A child whose parents reside in different States shall have the right
to maintain on a regular basis save in eaceptional circu:astances personal
relations and direct contacts with both parents. Towards t:^at end and in
accordance with the obligation of States ?arties under article 6,
paragraph 1, States ?arties shall respect the right of the child and his
or her parents to leave any countr-r, including their own, and to enter
their own cauncw. The rigât to leave any country shall be subject only
to such restrictions as are prescribed by Law and which are aecessar7 to
?rocect the national security, public order (ordre public), public health
or norals or the rig:ts and freedcros of others and are consistent with the
oc.er rig:^.ts recognized in the present Ccavent:on.


